Nicola Lord

From: Susan Loftus

Sent: 14 June 2021 14:21

To: Nicola Lord

Subject: FW: The King Bill, Chew Valley Road, Greenfield - Open application 075196
Attachments: King Bill A,jpg

From; ENV LICENSING <licensing@oldham.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 June 2021 14:19

To: Susan Loftus <Susan.Loftus@oldham.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: The King Bill, Chew Valley Road, Greenfield - Open application 075196

From: Martine Hainsworth « NN
Sent: 14 June 2021 14:03

To: Planning Admin <Planning. Admin@oldham.gov.uk>; ENV LICENSING <licensing@aoldham.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: The King Bill, Chew Valley Road, Greenfield - Open application 075196

Good Afternoon
Re: Open Application 075196

I'm guessing I'm not the first person to be doing this today - in relation to the attached flyer received by
local residents in Greenfield & in connection with open application 075196 I'd like to register my whole
hearted support of the application. I'm unsure of how the process works but if you're only wanting
objections that doesn't seem fair not to also gauge the support that the Landlord and Landlady have.

If I can/need to do anything further to register my support please advise
Many Thanks

Martine Clay
Alderman View, 20 Friezland Lane, Greenfield, OL37EU



